THE RUBY WILKENS MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP 

The Scott City Music Club will select the recipient for the Ruby Wilkens Music Scholarship.  This scholarship is available to any senior who is planning to pursue a degree in music.  This scholarship is also available for continuing Music Education students (those already working towards their degree).  Interested individuals are asked to write a letter to the family of Ruby Wilkens, and submit it to Mrs. Wilkinson, SCHS Counselor by Friday, March 24, 2017, so it can be presented for consideration at the Music Club’s meeting.

The letter should include the student’s grade point average, the school they plan to attend, the type of music degree he or she will be obtaining, high school activities, church activities, and a general outline of their school, church, and family life.
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